
Council of senior scientists visit on 28 September to 30
September 2018

From 28 September to 30 September 2018, 2 senior scientists of BARC (Mr. Ashok

Karnad and Mr. BSVG Sharma) visited Electrical Engineering department for academic

interaction and betterment of students as well as faculty. They guided T.E. Electrical students for

their mini projects & its importance, as well as Mr. BSVG Sharma sir gave lecture to T.E. & B.E.

Electrical students on following important topics,

1) Design aspects of Electrical insulation

2) Importance of Earthing in Electrical installation

Also B.E. Electrical students project review has been conducted during the same period.




